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Mentions 
 
Bradford Era: Sanitary Authority moves forward with proposed smokestack demolition 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/sanitary-authority-moves-forward-with-proposed-smokestack-
demolition/article 77cf2ebd-c671-50c9-b6ed-90b755a9471d.html 
 
Beaver County Times: DEP restores Beaver County Conservation District permitting power 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/2021/05/19/dep-restores-beaver-county-conservation-
district-permitting-power/5146474001/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Updated analysis of Pa. carbon-cutting rule shows emissions decline, grim outlook for coal 
plants 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2021/05/18/Pennsylvania-regional-greenhouse-
gas-RGGI-update-DEP-carbon-cap-price-power-plants/stories/202105170092 
 
Climate Change 
 
Beaver County Times: Guest Opinion: A robust passenger rail system could transform Pennsylvania's 
prospects 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/opinion/2021/05/17/president-bidens-rail-agenda-offers-pa-
opportunity-lifetime/4893822001/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Bradford Era: O-E students have a good time getting wet and dirty while learning about conservation 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/o-e-students-have-a-good-time-getting-wet-and-dirty-while-
learning-about-conservation/article 74b25524-a924-5654-99a6-5320e8950e9a.html 
 
Butler Eagle: Audubon to Open New Nature Center (pg 3) 
http://pdf.butlereagle.com/BE/21/05/19/051921.htm 
 
Times Observer: Prescribed burn near Jakes Rocks completed 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2021/05/prescribed-burn-near-jakes-rocks-
completed/ 
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Black-led Community Spotlight: Black Girls Do Bike brings women together around 
cycling  
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/black-led-community-spotlight-black-girls-do-bike-brings-
women-together-around-cycling/Content?oid=19485044  
 
Energy 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Wabtec completes pilot of first 100% battery-electric locomotive 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/05/19/wabtec-completes-pilot-of-first-battery-
locomotive.html 
 



Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Next Pittsburgh: Rockwell Park Development turning Point Breeze industrial site into 800,000-square-
foot high-tech campus 
https://nextpittsburgh.com/city-design/rockwell-park-development-turning-point-breeze-industrial-site-
into-800000-square-foot-high-tech-campus/ 
 
PublicSource: Develop PGH Bulletins: Opportunity Zone setback won’t slow Lower Hill development, per 
Penguins 
https://www.publicsource.org/developpghbulletins-pittsburgh-allegheny-county/ 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Tribune-Review: 'Technical error' omits discussion of judge's recusal from Commonwealth Court 
livestream 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/technical-error-omits-discussion-of-judges-recusal-from-
commonwealth-court-livestream/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Utica Shale giant Gulfport Energy emerges from Chapter 11 bankruptcy 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/05/18/gulfport-energy-emerges-from-
bankruptcy.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
WGAL: Spotted lanternflies expected to return to Susquehanna Valley 
https://www.wgal.com/article/spotted-lanternflies-expected-to-return-to-susquehanna-
valley/36463129 
 
Waste 
 
Tribune-Review: Hampton's Recycle Rama a success 
https://triblive.com/local/north-hills/hamptons-recycle-rama-a-success/ 
 
Water 
 
Kane Republican: Army Corps to reopen East Branch Dam with ribbon-cutting ceremony, open-house for 
public (pg 2) 
https://kanerepublican.pressreader.com/kane-republican 
 
WPXI: Pittsburgh Water & Sewer Authority making repairs after Channel 11 showed homes flooded with 
sewage  
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/pittsburgh-water-sewer-authority-making-repairs-after-
channel-11-showed-homes-flooded-with-sewage/SUYB35EREVGKHDRVKQRTEWJHCI/  
 
Observer-Reporter: Toddler falls into septic tank at Greene County home 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/toddler-falls-into-septic-tank-at-greene-county-
home/article 2273c8ab-65f0-55b6-9b56-4c657cf25279.html 
  



Post-Gazette: Pa. should demand long-term accountability from corporations guilty of river pollution 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2021/05/19/Pennsylvania-should-demand-long-term-
accountability-from-corporations-guilty-of-river-pollution/stories/202104010091 
 
Lebanon Daily News: North Lebanon Township making progress in environmental efforts 
https://www.ldnews.com/story/news/2021/05/19/north-lebanon-township-making-several-
environmental-efforts/5161494001/ 
 
Lebtown.com: Lebanon Countywide Clean Water Action Plan holding slogan and logo contest 
https://lebtown.com/2021/05/18/lebanon-countywide-clean-water-action-plan-holding-slogan-and-
logo-contest/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Reuters: Senate Republicans do not offer Biden officials new infrastructure plan 
https://www.reuters.com/world/us/senate-republicans-dont-offer-biden-aides-new-infrastructure-plan-
2021-05-18/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Why Pittsburgh is above average for non-car transit, and how it might be 
getting better 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/why-pittsburgh-is-above-average-for-non-car-transit-and-
how-it-might-be-getting-better/Content?oid=19485067 
 
Post-Gazette: Senators look to overcome ‘red lines’ in how to pay for infrastructure plan 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/politics-nation/2021/05/18/infrastructure-plan-biden-
administration-us-senate-finance-committee-revenue-wyden-gop-white-house/stories/202105180131 
 
FOX43: Brood X Cicadas starting to emerge in Pennsylvania 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/local/brood-x-cicadas-emerging-in-pennsylvania/521-85d2d3d8-
6442-4eee-b217-80ded61b29ae 


